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We have reviewed the changes in the course description for Module 5 Statistics and Analysis. 
We give a positive advice about the changes noting that 
1. The 9th learning goal (statistics literature) was deleted, but was still present in the description of the 
module. 
2. The content refers to module 3 for Probability Theory but as that was shifted it may be wiser to refer 
to that module by name and/or code (and not by time). 
 
We also note this implies a small change for the bachelor TER as students of earlier cohorts can no 
longer follow the 5+3 but only the 6+2 variant. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
chair Programme Committee AM 


